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To:

Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RE:                 G5 System Outage from February 24-27, 2017
Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RGM MEMO FEBRUARY 2, 2017

An Electronic Announcement was posted on February 1, 2017, announcing the G5 System Outage on February 24, 2017 to February 27, 2017. The G5 Outage will start at 4:00 P.M. (ET) on Friday, February 24, 2017 through 6:00 A.M. (ET) on Monday, February 27, 2017. All actual disbursements with a disbursement date from February 24, 2017 through February 27, 2017 must be received by the COD System no later than 9:00 A.M. (ET) on Friday, February 24, 2017 and subsequently accepted by the COD System in order to generate the appropriate funding level increase prior to the outage. Disbursements submitted by the deadline but not subsequently accepted, disbursements submitted after the deadline, and disbursements with a disbursement date after February 27, 2017 will be processed and funded after G5 re-opens. Below we included the link to the Electronic Announcement. 

Please copy and paste link to your browser:

https://ifap.ed.gov/eannouncements/020117OUTAGEALERTG5SystemOutFeb242717ImpacttoFSAProcFundsAvailforTitleIVProgram.html
Respectfully,

Rafael Gonzalez

President

R. Gonzalez Management, Inc.

3560 S. La Cienega Blvd. Ste. G

Los Angeles,  CA 90016
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